MEMORANDUM

To: All Recreation Board Members
From: Rus Wilson, Recreation Director
Subj:  Recreation Board Meeting

Date: 11/30/09

The next meeting of the Portsmouth Recreation Board will be on
Wednesday, December 9™ at 6:30 p.m. at the Greenleaf Recreation Center.
The architects from TAT (The Architectural Team) will be there to present
their conclusions and plans for the “fields” portion of the Recreation Needs
Study. If there are other agenda items that are necessary to discuss at this
meeting, please forward them to Chairperson Carl Diemer or myself.
Otherwise, this will be the only agenda item.



